
HMS Library is 
closed to walk 
in traffic.  

Classes are in 
session.

BEGINNING APRIL 19TH

• By Sunday night: All students need to place books of interest on 
hold for the week!  Mrs. Herber will pull and organize all holds 
every Monday.

• Every Tuesday:  Mrs. Herber will deliver all library book holds for 
all in-person learners to ELA teachers. 

• Every Wednesday:  Library curbside service for 100% remote 
students from 9AM-3PM.

• Every Friday:  Mrs. Herber will collect all library books that have 
not been picked up from ELA teachers, and return all books.


